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To:
Subject:

Corprew, Warren E <wcorprew@uhc.com>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 5:14 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed Leverage Change

Hello,

I am writing voice my strenuous opposition to the proposed leverage change. I believe that I can manage and
monitor my own risk profile in my investments and do not need the government "protecting me from myself". If
this change were to be passed it will severely damage my ability to make a part time income from trading, and I
will do all I can to establish and oversees account, away from the clutches of US overregulation. Thanks for
taking my comments.

Sincerely,
Warren

Warren E. Corprew, Jr.
Senior Financial Analyst
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